
 
 

Saint James Pre-School 2nd Annual Turkey Trot 

 

Dear Parents/Sponsors, 
 

On Monday, November 22nd, Saint James students from Pre-K to third grade will 

participate in the 2nd Annual Turkey Trot to benefit Saint Anthony’s and 

Monmouth County Food Bank. 
 

The children will collect “sponsorships’ for the laps run around our giant 

Thanksgiving Feast.  They will run approximately 100 yards per lap.  All monies 

collected will go directly to the above charities. 
 

Please complete the attached sponsor sheet and return all money to your child’s 

teacher by Monday, November 22nd.  Payments may be made by cash or checks 

made payable to Saint James School. 
 

We are looking forward to a wonderful day.  Thank you for your generosity and 

support. 
 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Gray, Mrs. Lynch, Ms. O’Neill,  

Ms. Lista, Mrs. Pearsall,  

Mrs. Kozack, Mrs. Cavendish 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Saint James School Thanksgiving Turkey Trot Sponsor Form 
 

Name  

 

Class  

 

 

Sponsor # of Laps $1 per lap 

   
 

   
 

   
 

   
 

   
 

   
 

   
 

   
 

   
 

   
 

   
 

   
 

   
 

   
 

          

Total 
 
 

 

Cash or checks acceptable 
Please make checks payable to Saint James School 

 

All donations will benefit Saint Anthony’s Pantry & Monmouth County Foodbank 
         

 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT! 


